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Dear Legislators, 

 

Please support House Bill 3202, in order to protect our ecosystem against the 

damages caused by light pollution. 

 

Help keep Oregon the wonderful state it is, and protect our very valuable natural 

beauties! 

 

This is not a new concept, and in fact other states have already implemented such 

measures. Light pollution can disrupt carefully choreographed ecosystems including 

impacting animals' feeding habits, migration, and predator/prey relationships, and 

can have far-reaching effects on human health as well. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while we still have them than to try to restore 

them once they are gone.   

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to consider this, and making a choice that 

helps our communities now and can only have good impacts in the future of our 

world! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lori Woolf 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Lori Woolf 

Portland 


